


I hope this explanation is helpful. If you are not happy with this response, you can ask for an internal review 
within 40 working days by writing to the NAO FOI Team at FOI@nao.org.uk. If you are not content with the 
outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. The primary way of escalating your concerns to the Information Commissioner is at: 
https://ico.org.uk/foicomplaints. 

Yours sincerely, 

FOI and Correspondence Officer 


